
 
 

In honor of Ruby Richards, 

who cherished her role as “Nana,”  

Myrtle Beach Church of Christ Mother’s Morning Out 

is pleased to continue to offer tuition assistance via 

Ruby Richards’ Memorial Scholarship Fund. 
 

     Ruby’s Fund will be used to assist families, whose 

budgets are especially tight, in paying tuition fees so 

their child can be enrolled in Mother’s Morning Out. 

 

     Ruby’s Fund is open to receive additional 

contributions from others, who would also like to assist 

families in obtaining the social, educational, and 

spiritual benefits of attending Mother’s Morning Out. 

 

     To contribute to Ruby’s Fund, or to apply for a 

scholarship, please send an e-mail inquiry to 

mothersmorningoutmbcoc@frontier.com 
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